
Cloverdale Traditional PAC Meeting
May 25, 2022

Meeting Started by Esther 6:32 pm
Land Acknowledgement

Principal’s Report – Amy Newman

● Appreciation to PAC
Staff appreciation lunch came in today, staff was very happy.

● All 14 divisions are approved for 2022-2023 school year
2 Kindergarten classes are full 33 students waitlisted
Grades 1-7  75 students waitlisted

● Any parents with an educational request for their child in the following year
please connect with Amy by June 1.  Try for kids to have at least one friend in
class following year

● Welcome to K event there were about 38 families.  Jind and Esther spoke at
event and invited them to AGM

● Jeans day is this Friday all staff and students can bring cash or cheque or
donate online.

● Volunteer thank-you tea for everyone, parents and caregivers.  Students will be
serving tea and treats in Gym 1-1:45, June 3.

Calendar of Events

May 30 Non-Instructional Day

June 1 Div 1&2 go to camp
Grade 6-7 Unwin Park

June 3 Thank you tea

June 10 Sports Day K-7

June 13 Swimming at George Greenway

June 15 Houle Games

June 16 PAC Meeting

June 17 Grade 7 leaving ceremony

June 20 Band Plays 1pm short assembly



June 23 Progress Reports and Year end assembly early dismissal 1:35pm

● Will invite new principal,  Keri Stanger to PAC meeting via virtual meeting

Bobbi showed a 5 min video BC ED access Barrier to education.  Video was shown on
What is Ableism?
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f92ZNVUqXmE

Treasurer’s Report - Satvin

Recent Purdy Fundraiser raised $376 dollars! Thank you Shahee for taking the lead.

PAC has approx $30,000 but there are cheques that need to be cleared.  After
clearing should have about $27,000-$30,000 balance.

Usually $21,000 we carry forward we have a higher balance lots of funds left over
from field trips therefore that’s why we have a higher balance

Next month full financials will be presented.

Amy talked about the technology budget that PAC provides how it helps the school.
Mr Calbick just put in a order of $1,000 for PE related items.  Cloverdale Traditional
tries to keep inventory for balls, badminton etc up-to-date so all kids have access.

AGM

Voted in the New PAC for 2022-23 school year.

9 Roles:

President – Esther Lam
1st Vice President – Karly Watts
2nd Vice President – Joline Crawford
Treasurer – Ruman Sandhu
Recording Secretary – Rani Basi
Social Media Coordinator – Josna Naidu
DPAC Rep – Jind (not present at the AGM, but will confirm)
Hot Lunch Coordinator – Satvin Gill
Fundraising Coordinator – Rani Basi

This year’s PAC cheque signers Rani, Esther, Joline and Bobbi.  Next year, will need to
take off Bobbi and have Karly added.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f92ZNVUqXmE


Air Purifiers:

● PAC and the Surrey School district (SSD) met on April 26.  PAC followed up
with supporting documents in an email to the SSD the following day, as
promised.

● PAC has not received a reply from the district and their supporting
documents as to why air purifiers are not approved for use.

● PAC emailed Dr. Zbar, Medical Health Officer, no response as of yet

Uniform donations being accepted starting June 13, in preparation for Used Uniform
giveaway, to take place in the first week of school.

Used book donations also accepted starting June 13.  Used book fundraiser to take
place in the new school year.
Amy can put a milk crate in each classroom to collect books.

PAC sponsoring Sports day freezie station.

Meeting Ended 8:12 pm


